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Old Ceylon Road, Ridgewood – 
reconstruction complete
Project summary 
Old Ceylon Road sustained significant 
damage during the 2022 flooding and rain 
event, with multiple landslips and slumps 
impacting the stability of the slope near 
130 Old Ceylon Road. 
 
Noosa Council is pleased to advise FKG 
Civil Pty Ltd has now completed 
reconstruction works, with the road now 
restored to normal operation.  
 
We would like to thank res idents  and 
motoris ts  for their  patience and 
unders tanding while this  work was  
completed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

Overview of works 

Reconstruction included:  

• excavation of unsuitable material 

• constructing a retaining wall designed 
to withstand future slides.  

This included supporting columns 
going 5.1m below ground and the wall 
being up to 4m above the existing 
road.  

• a shotcrete drain at the top of the wall 
to redirect water  

• reinstating table drain adjoining the 
road  

• reconstructing road pavement. 

 
Assistance to deliver this resilience project 
was provided through the jointly funded 
Commonwealth-State Disaster Recovery 
Funding Arrangements (DRFA). 
 
 

  

Stay Updated  
noosa.qld.gov.au/disaster-recovery-2022-floods  
facebook.com/noosacouncil 

Contact Us  
07 5329 6500 
disasterrecovery@noosa.qld.gov.au 
(Subject line: Old Ceylon Road) 

Damage to the slope on Old Ceylon Road 

Other flood reconstruction works are still 
underway in the area. We appreciate 
your ongoing patience while we repair 
these critical hinterland assets. 
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Old Ceylon Road, Ridgewood – reconstruction complete 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Supporting columns for retaining wall. These columns are 5.1m below ground.  Main retaining wall structure reaching up to 4m above the existing road. 

Putting in the shotcrete drain at the top of the retaining wall. Completed reconstruction work and road re-opened to traffic.  


